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 Headteacher: Mrs Samantha Ruck
Radburn Way    Letchworth Garden City    Herts    SG6 2JZ

(Phone: 01462 621800 / (e-mail admin@gardencityacademy.org)

Dear Parents/Carers                                                




20th November 2023

We have worked hard to create a guide for morning snack to ensure the children are eating healthily during the school day. It is important that all children eat healthily because it will help children to be 

· Fitter and healthier now and in later life. 

· Ready to focus and learn more in lessons. 

· Help maintain a healthy mind and body. 

With this in mind we ask that you follow the snack guidance below and only send in healthy options for snack time. 
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	Please do not send in:

· Crisps

· Chocolate

· Sweet biscuits

· Nuts

· Sweets

· Cakes 


	Please do send in:

· Fruit

· Vegetables

· Raisins

· Squeezy yoghurts

· Crackers

· Rice cakes

· Cheese

· Cereal bar


Thank you for your support in this matter.
Yours sincerely

Samantha Ruck

Headteacher
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REAch2 Academy Trust is a charitable company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales under company number 08452281 whose registered office address is REAch2 Academy Trust, Henhurst Ridge Primary Academy, Henhurst Ridge, Branston, Burton-Upon-Trent, DE13 9SZ. REAch2 Academy Trust, REAch2 and Garden City Primary Academy are business names used by REAch2 North Central  Academy Trust.

